Bureau of Real Estate Management
Division of Planning, Design & Construction




NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


[bookmark: _GoBack][bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text5]The State of Maine, Bureau of Real Estate Management wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Union Street State Office Building Renovation at 19 Union Street in Augusta, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on December 14, 2018 to John Blais at 111 Sewall Street, Cross Office Building 4th Floor, Augusta, ME 04333-0077.

Services will include the design and development of project documents and assistance with construction administration in order to complete review of programming, partial renovation, building envelope upgrades, two walk-in reception areas and life safety code review of the building.

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities
Sample RFQ Ad for design services 19 Oct 2018.docx
